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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term our Topic is ‘Food, Glorious Food’. Children will be learning about the different food groups, how to create a variety of different foods and meals, thinking about how food has changed over time and how to keep a healthy lifestyle – please see the topic web for more details.

Linking to our topic, our fiction focus in English will be “The Incredible Book Eating Boy”, before completing an explanation text based on “The Street Beneath My Feet” and moving on to poetry at the end of the half term.

In Maths, our main areas of learning are adding and subtracting and multiplying and dividing.  Keep practising those 2, 5 and 10 times tables!

PE this half term will be hockey skills on a Monday afternoon with Miss Beeton and Dance on a Wednesday morning.  PE kits should be worn on these days and hockey will be outside so remember those long sleeves! 

The children may want a fruit snack at break time, and you are welcome to send one in their school bag. Additionally, please remember to name water bottles which can be brought into school daily and kept at the back of the classroom. 

Homework will be designed to support and consolidate learning within the classroom. Homework will be sent out as a menu where the five tasks can be completed at any time and in any order before the Christmas holidays.  Spellings will continue to be taught and consolidated within the classroom and applied in our writing.  Children will also be given reading books, which they will be encouraged to read at least three times a week at home, including to an adult. They can change these at any time during the week, all they have to do is ask and tell us about the text.

If you have any questions or queries please come and discuss them with me at the end of the school day. Equally if you need to contact me, please do so through the school office.

Kind Regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Emma Mason


